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Dear Parents,
There have been some strange things going on around school this week. Mrs Hill has been seen strolling around as a wealthy Tudor lady as well as Nursery and Reception dressed in their exercise clothes. Each day is full of surprises!
Lt Col Gerald Furtado
It was with great sadness to hear of Col. Furtado’s sudden death. He has made a significant contribution to the school through his role as Vice Chair Governor and Chair of the Finance committee for many years. We will miss his sharp eye for finances and wise words of wisdom.
CHRISTMAS LUNCH
It is that time of year when we need to start planning Christmas events. On the 17th December we will be holding our Carol Service at the Church at 10am. We thought it would then be appropriate to follow this with the School Christmas Dinner. The meal is available for all children who wish to participate. Children need to return the attached form indicating their preference with payment. If your child normally has a hot meal on Wednesday and you have paid for the term you do not need to include a payment. Forms need to be returned by Monday 24th November.
CHRISTMAS BINGO

On the 5th of December, the Friends of the School will be holding a Christmas Bingo event at Mickleton School. The event will take place from 6.30pm-9pm. To support the event, we will be holding a non school uniform day where children can dress up as any Christmas themed character. For the privilege of dressing up, we would ask the children to donate either a prize for the bingo or make a donation of £1. All money raised will be passed on to Friends of the School. Please note the date in your diary as I know December can become a very busy month.

CHILDREN IN NEED

The Foundation Stage had a very successful day raising money for Children in Need. The cake sale was a real hit with queues stretching down the corridor. Many thanks to all of those who were able to contribute some cakes, as well as those children who have made purchases.
ANTI-BULLYING WEEK
Next week in school, we will be raising awareness of bullying through assemblies and class activities. Alan Christopher from the Arc Theatre Company will be working with each class throughout the day.

 MAD SCIENCE WEEK

For the week beginning 24th November we have the Mad Science team working in school. They will be holding an assembly on MONDAY 24th NOVEMBER at 9am to promote their club which will start after Christmas. Parents are welcome to attend and enjoy the presentation from Mad Science. 

Throughout the week, the children will be carrying out practical activities with Chemical Kirsty and Acid Alex to develop their scientific skills and understanding. Many thanks to those who have already contributed £3 to cover the cost. 
There is a significant cost to the school for the event so we would be grateful if children could ensure their voluntary contributions are returned to school next week. 
Yours faithfully,

A. Sim
Acting Head teacher
VOLUNTARY DONATION FOR MAD SCIENCE

Child’s Name _____________________

I enclose a contribution of £3 for the Science Activities.

Signed   ______________________
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